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It’s time to lose the coat and get a boat! Tired of being a 
damper? Then get a camper! If you’re in need of either or 

both- give us a call or come see us today! Don’t delay!

Boat and camper loans as low as 2.49%**

In case you get stuck and need a truck- we have you covered 
there as well with low rate auto loans!

**With approved credit, other condiƟons may apply

Get Ready For A
Fun Summer This Year



Memorial Day
May 28th

July 4th

•  Use your Credit Union Credit Card for major purchases

•  Always carry your Credit Union Credit Card for backup

•  Don’t carry a lot of cash

•  Keep a close eye on your debit card when making a purchase

•  Make sure your financial institution is aware of your travel plans

•  Hotel rooms have safes - use them

•  Be aware of your surroundings in crowds - specifically pickpockets

•  Clean out your rental car after use 

•  Be organized

•  Research your destination before your trip

•  Keep a receipt of all purchases until they clear your account

•  Make sure the purchases clear for the correct amount

TRAVELERS’ SAFETY TIPS

AUN
Your savings federally insured to $100,000

National Credit Union Administration,
a U.S. Government Agency
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Lobby Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

Drive - Th ru Hours
9:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Monday - Th ursday 

9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. Friday

Clarksville Drive - Th ru 
Closes at 5:30 on Fridays


